
Kure Beach Community Center 

Meeting Minutes 

August 9, 2016 

 

The August 9th meeting of the Kure Beach Community 

Center came to order at 9:30 am.  Members present were 

Robin Sack, Harriet Owsley, Mararuth Capell, Kathleen 

Zielinski, David Sack, and Barbara Boal.  Representing the town 

was Nancy Avery. 

The July minutes were approved as written. 

 

Old Business 

Mayor Swearingen, Councilmen Craig Bloszinsky and Jim 

Dugan volunteered to serve barbeque from 4 to 6pm. 

Councilman Joseph Whitley volunteered to help as needed 

from 6 to 8pm. 

 

Rental Updates 

 There are already eight events booked for 2017. 

 

Community Center Sign 

 A new sign for the community center has been approved.  

The design is similar to the sign for Joe Eakes Park.  It will be 

located at the northwest corner of 3rd and K Ave. 

 

Blood Drive 

 The blood drive will be held at the Community center on 

August 19th. Committee members are asked to volunteer to 

assist. 

 

Watering Plants  

 Robin and David thanked everyone for all the time spent 

watering plants this spring and summer. Many people have 



stopped to say how nice the plants look and how good the 

plants made them feel as they go about their day. 

 

Barbeque 

 The task list for the barbeque was reviewed to determine 

which jobs were completed and what jobs needed to be 

finalized. 

 

Committee members are asked to come to the community 

center by 3:00pm on Friday to help set up.  On Saturday 

members are asked to meet at 10:00 am to do the final 

preparation for set up. All members will help with the 

breakdown and clean up. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 10:10 am. 

 

Submitted by: 

Barbara Boal 


